
St Pius X Catholic School 
Te Kura o Hato Paea 

To Learn Love 

To Learn WisdomThe 

Way We Are 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

 

Reminders:  Teacher Only Day this Monday. ALL staff will be off site. 

 

   Te Hui Ahurea Catholic festival our senior students will be involved. All  

   welcome ( See letter on back of this Newsletter for details) 

 

   St Pius X School and Parish Mass Sunday 25th. We want to see as many of 

   our school community at this Mass at 9am. We would also love to see you in your 

   cultural costumes to reflect who we are at St Pius X. Mass will be followed by  

   morning tea. If possible, a small plate of food to share would be appreciated.  

 

Children Arriving Before School: There are an increasing number of children arriving at 

school very early, in some cases before 7:30am. While we do have staff arriving from that time on, 

we do not encourage children to be here that early, as the teachers use this time to prepare for 

class. We understand that for work reasons some students have to be dropped off early, however it  

would be a courtesy to inform the school. This can be done through the website or our app. Thank 

you. 

God Bless   

Jane Rutherford 

 

Friends of the School Dates to Note: (More details to follow) 
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30th August— 

Fathers’ Day Raffle. Tickets will go home next 
week. Drawn at the Fathers’ Day Assembly 

13th September— 

Book Day 

20th September— 

Footsteps Disco 

28th September 

Last Day—American Hotdogs 

Lunchtime—$2  

19th October 

Quiz Night 



 

 

 

August 

15th August Whole School Mass—Feast of the Assumption 

19th August Teacher Only Day 

25th August Parish Mass for St Pius X 

 

DUFFY FATHER’S Day 
Assembly  

Friday 30th August at 
2.10pm. See you there! 

THIS WEEK TO: 

ABSENCES……….. 

we need to know that your child has 

made it to school safely! 

Parents, please remember to report to 

the school if your child is going to be 

absent. You can download the skool loop 

app onto your phone, or you can go onto our website and click on absences, 

or you can ring the school. If we do not hear from you, and are unable to 

make contact with you, your child is marked truant.  

Not here 
A Lot of uniforms have been 

loaned out to students in the 

past weeks. To enable us to 

keep doing this, we need to 

ensure we have these 

uniform items returned as 

soon as possible. 

Thank you 




